
 

Department for Education,  

Children and Young People 

November 26th, 2024 

Upcoming events 

November  

Fri 29th NMPSSA Swimming Carnival 

December  

Thurs 12th Arts Celebration 

Friday 13th Grade 3-5 Presentation 
Assembly 

Monday 16th  Grade 6 Dinner 

Tuesday 17th Grade 6 & EC Presentation 
Assemblies 

Thursday 
19th 

Last day for students 

Assembly Roster 

Thursday 5th December 

 

Early Childhood Assembly at 11.10am   

 

Primary Assembly at 11.50am – 

Grade 6 students hosting & sharing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Principal 

 

Hello everyone, 

One of the highlights of the Student Parliament 
activities each year is our Fun Run, and today 
this became the Colour Run. What a fantastic 
and fun day, and a terrific fundraiser for MND.  
Classes joined with their buddy classes – 
young students being supported by their older 
buddies. What an amazing way to create 
connections, to build relationships and BIG 
memories together.  

Thanks to Mrs McLean and our Student 
Parliament for their organisation of this event. 
We look forward to seeing the final tally from 
our fundraising to support MND. Thank you to 
everyone for your support for this important 
fundraiser in our school, please send your 
donations into school from tomorrow.  

It was exciting yesterday to have our Kinder 
students join the Prep – Grade two students in 
the early childhood playground during lunch 
time. This is a part of their transition, preparing 
for becoming Preps and getting to learn about 
the ‘BIG’ playground. They had a wonderful 
time, and we can’t wait to continue to support 
developing their positive experiences in the 
playground, ready for next year.  

Just a reminder for our families for when you 
are driving into and out of the carpark. We 
would appreciate all drivers being courteous to 
other drivers. Speed limits are in place for the 
safety of all of our community. Being patient at 
peak times is important, and especially giving 
way to our buses as they are entering and 
exiting the driveway. Thank you.  

Jeanagh Viney 
                   Jeanagh Viney 

                  Principal 
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HAGLEY ARTS CELEBRATION – ART COMPETITION 

All students are invited to submit a piece of art based on the theme “Hagley is……” for our whole 
school art competition.  

All entries will be displayed on our Arts Celebration afternoon/evening for all members of our school 
community to see and cast their vote for the people’s choice award. There will be an early childhood 
and a primary award.  

Entries can be in any visual art medium – painting, drawing, collage, sculpture, photography, short 
film, mixed media and so on.  

All work will need to be submitted to Mrs Beams by Friday the 6th of December.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASSEMBLY AWARD RECIPIENTS 

 

Prep Waker/Eyles - Jed, Thomas, Bentley & 
Aislinn  

3/4 Chatterton/Gleeson –   Joseph, Rafferty & 
Ethan 

Prep Cooper – Oliver & Remi  3/4 McNeair –   Tayla, Charlie & Archie 

Prep/1 Mason –   Sophia, Arlo & Indigo 3/4 Cini –   Alex, Anouk, Harrison & Rachelle 

1/2 Johnson –   Finley & Scarlett 5/6 Styles –    

1/2 Clarke/Leatherbarrow –  Connor & Maddison 5/6 Sherman/Donald –   Murphy & Paige 

1/2 Garwood/Page - Ella, Beau & Leo    5/6 Marshall –    

2/3 Legro – Elizabeth, Leo & Harvey   

 

Values Tokens 

Early Childhood: Havana, Tak, Jasmine, Ella H, Maggie R & Annabel R 

Primary: Isabelle H, Tommy W, Lewis M, Paprika, Tayla & Hunter 
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Colour Fun Run 
Today our Student Parliament held our inaugural Colour Fun Run at Hagley Farm 

School.  Students completed a number of obstacles around the perimeter of our 

school oval, before getting ‘wet’ and ‘coloured’.  It was great fun, while raising 

money for MND Tasmania and outdoor equipment for our school.  We will share 

updates on our fundraising efforts over the next weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the parents who came to watch.  A special thank you to Rachel 

Goodluck, Victoria Archer, Sally Day, Nikayla Rushton, Emma Spencer and Nurse 

Amy for their support in ‘colouring’ our students.  A big thank you also to Lee 

Morcom who helped to set up the oval around his usual school duties. 

Today, your child(ren) should have brought home a slip that lets you know the 

number of laps they completed in the Fun Run.  This is to support you to tally 

sponsorship money if they were sponsored per lap.  Donations for participating 

can also be made.  Sponsorship money is asked to be either sent in and given to 

your child’s classroom teacher, or payment made via the Qkr App.  This is due no 

later than Tuesday December 10th. Thank you for your support and we look 

forward to sharing our fundraising updates in the following weeks. 

Jaclyn McLean 

AST/Student Leadership Coordinator 
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NMPSSA SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

Congratulations to the students selected to represent Hagley at this event. We wish them all the best 
and look forward to hearing about their day. 

Spectators are welcome to attend this event. Our School Association will be there with their food van 
serving sausages, burgers, toasted sandwiches & cold drinks. There will also be a coffee van. 

Hagley Swim Team:  

Grade 3: Noah, Beau, Bentley, Jaylen, Jessica, Eleanor, Ella.  

Grade 4: Eli, Ethan, George, Knox, Jude, Thomas, Ariana, Lydia, Rachelle, Zoe   

Grade 5: Lochlin, Noah X, Dylan, Huon, Laken, Harper, Ivy, Isabelle, Samantha, Zoe   

Grade 6: Dylan, Lincoln, Jamie, Ryan, Lachie, Will, Mackenzie, Delta, Kate, Adele, Isabella   

 

 

CANTEEN – CANCELLING ORDERS 

Should your child be absent, and you have already ordered their lunch/recess for that day, you are able 
to cancel it before the orders are cut off which is 9.10am. If you are unable to do this, please contact 
the office and ask them to cancel the order. 

If you don’t do this the orders cannot be filled on another day as the items will have been prepared for 
your child on the day of order. Our canteen prices are kept to a minimum and therefore we don’t have 
the margin to cover this additional cost. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

GARDEN CLUB 

We had a spectacular afternoon in the garden planting tomatoes, beans, peas, zucchini, cucumber, 
basil, sunflowers, pumpkins, carrot and beetroot. We have some artichokes to share with our school 
community, if you would like some please contact Jane on the number below. 
We’ll be back in the garden on 6th December.  
Please let Jane know if you can help with occasional watering. 0439 877 573 
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NEWS FROM THE LIBRARY 

Last Week of Borrowing 

This week is sadly the last week of borrowing – children will be able to choose a book this week but 

from next week we will not be borrowing for home.  Children will still be able to have books in the 

classroom and can swap any books they are still reading into their classroom IPICK tub. 

If you receive a reminder note about library books, please read the information provided – a 

response is required if the book/s cannot be returned. jessica.marston@decyp.tas.gov.au 

Please note - due to the Colour Run timetable Grade 3/4 McNeair and 3/4 Chatty/Gleeson will do 

their borrowing on Wednesday this week.        

Book Club 

There have been nationwide issues with the shipping of Issue 7 orders, we will get these to students 

as soon as we can when they arrive. 

Meanwhile Issue 8 orders are due in by 9pm on Monday the 2nd of December at the very latest.  

Any orders after this time will require you to choose a home delivery option which has a small fee.  

Library Habits Awards 

This term Grade 3/4 students have been working towards a book reward for Excellent Library Habits. 

Here are our first round of happy recipients - Tessa, Eli, Laura, Harrison, Knox, Noah, Ezra, Sam, 

Amelia, Telleaha, Isaac, Ariana, Estelle, Iris, Jessica, Marlie, Beau and Alexander (absent for 

photos). 

 

Happy Reading from the Library Team – Mrs Jessica Marston (Teacher-Librarian) and Mrs Bron 

Walker (Library Technician) 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jessica.marston@decyp.tas.gov.au
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WHEELCHAIR BASKETBALL  
This week our 5/6 classes were fortunate to have the opportunity to play wheelchair basketball. 
Katherine and Richard from Paraquad Tasmania went through some skills in the chair which allowed 
all the students to participate in a game at the end of the session. Thanks to Katherine Reed for 
organising this great experience.  
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
If you haven’t already, add the dates below to your diary as we move towards the end of the school 
year. 

 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL ARTS CELEBRATION SCHEDULE 

December 12th 

 

CLASSES TIME VENUE 

Kinder Flower & Ankin 2.00-3.00pm Kindergarten playground 

Prep Cooper, Prep Walker/Eyles & Prep/1 
Mason  

3.10pm Gym  

1/2 Johnson, Clarke/Leatherbarrow, 
Garwood/Page & 2/3 Legro 

1/2 Choir 

3.45pm Gym 

3/4 Chatterton/Gleeson, McNeair & Cini 

3/4 Choir 

4.45pm Gym 

5/6 Styles, Marshall, Sherman/Donald 

5/6 Band and Vocal Group 

5.45pm Gym 

Art Gallery of work from classes From 2 pm  
Breezeway 

Art Competition – “Hagley is…” From 2pm Breezeway 
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Featuring ex-
Hagley student 
Be lla Dyer 


